MEMORANDUM TO: Michael C. Modes, Chief EPSB/DRS. Region |
Kenneth P. Bar/, Chief PSB/DRS, Region ||
James R. Creed, Chief PSB1/DRS, Region Il

Blaine Murray, Chief PSB/DRS, Region IV
Barry Zalcman, Acting Chief Origi
Emergency Preparedness and
Environmental Health Physizs Section
PERB/DRPM/NRR

SUBJECT NRC/FEMA STEERING COMMITTEE MINUTES

The minutes for the NRC/FEMA Steering Committee meeting held at FEMA Headquarters on
December 16, 1997, are attached for your information. One of the items discussed at the
meeting was the budget problem potentially affecting FEMA's ability to observe biennial
exercises in the latter part of FY98. Since the meeting we have been informed by FEMA that it

appears there will be sufficient resources to support the biennial exercise program for the

remainder of FY98

Attachment. NRC/FEMA Steering Committee
Meeting Minutes

Contact: Falk Kantor, PERB/NRR

415-2907
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MEMORANDUM TO

SUBJECT

Michael C. Modes, Chief EPSB/DRS, Regir~ |
Kenneth P. Barr, Chief PSB/DRS, Region |
James R. Creed, Chief PSB1/718, Region Il
Blaine Muiray, Chief PSB/DRS, Region IV

Barry Zalcman, Acting Chief Original igned by:
Emergency Preparedness and

Environmental Health Physics Section

PERB/DRPM/NRR

NRC/FEMA STEERING COMMITTEE MINUTES

The minutes for the NRC/FEMA Steering Committee meeting hel* at FEMA Headquarters on

December 16, 1997 are attached for your information. One of the items discussed at the

meeting was the budget problem potentially affecting FEMA's ability to observe biennial

sxercises in the latter part of FYbu. Since the meeting we have been informed ' y FEMA that it

appears there will be cufficient resources 10 support the biennial exer~ise program for the

remainde of FYOB

Attachment. NRC/FEMA Steering Committee
Meeting Minutes

Contact. Falk Kantor, PERB/NRR

415-2007
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s UNITED STATES
. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
"% WASHINGTON, D C. 20886-0001

“, January 30, 1998

T

MEMORANDUM TO: Michael C. Modes, Chief EPSB/DRS, Rooionl
Kenneth P. Barr, Chief PSB/DRS, Region
James R. Creed, Chief PSB1/DRS, Roobon ]
Blaine Mumy Chief P!BIDRO R

FROM: Barry Zalcman, Acting Chief (
Emergency Preparedness and
Environmental Health Physics
PERB/DRPMWNRR

SUBJFCT: NRC/FEMA STSERING COMMITTEE MINUTES

The minutes for the NRC/FEMA 3teering Commitiee meeting held at FEMA Haadquarters on
December 16, 1947, are attached for your information. One of the items discussed at the
meeting was the budpet problem potentially affecting FEMA's ability to observe biennia!
exercises in the latter part of FY®8. Since the meeting we have been informed by FEMA that it
appears there will be sufficient resources to suppon the bienni~! exercise program for thy
remainder of FY98.
Attachment: NRC/FEMA Steering Committee

Meeting Minutes

Contact. Falk Kantor, PeRB/NRR
415-2007



